
 

Report of the Hagley/Ferrymead Community Board to the Council meeting of 11 December 2003 

18. TAYLORS MISTAKE ROAD CONSTRUCTION 
 
 The Board considered a report seeking the Board’s approval to consult with the community on the next 

stage of proposed work on Taylors Mistake Road.  A concept plan of the proposed work was tabled at 
the meeting.   

 
 The Board resolved that the concept plan be approved for public consultation. 
 
 


